
Dear friend,
In this guide, you’ll find prayer requests from  
Global Recordings Network (GRN) that pair with a  
story you will receive from us soon about Louis, a retired 
Wycliffe missionary. 

Louis told us, “We found GRN materials to be a perfect 
complement to the initial footwork that Wycliffe does 
with translation.” You’ll read how he and his wife used 
GRN materials to “weave the whole story of Jesus 
together.” You’ll also find out which GRN program he 
calls “the best introduction for people new to Scripture.”  

We love sharing stories like this with you, so you can see 
the fruits of your prayer time. Thank you for all you’ve 
done to help our ministry flourish to date.

But our work is far from complete. And this Christmas, 
reminders of the need for his love are everywhere.  
Can we count on you to join with us together in 
prayer this Christmas season?

Together in prayer, 
The Global Recordings USA Team

PS: Eager to read Louis’ story today? You can view it 
online at GlobalRecordingsNetwork.com/Stories  
before it arrives in mailboxes. 

■ �Please join us in thanking God
for Louis and all missionaries
who creatively incorporate GRN
resources into their specific role
in the Great Commission.

■ �Though “retired,” Louis and
his wife are off to Mexico soon
to share even more resources
with a church planter and
evangelist who trains students
in evangelism. We pray for their
safety and for all those in Mexico
who will come to know and
understand the story of Jesus
with these materials.

■ �Through GRN’s audio and visual
resources, and the ministry of
Wycliffe, pray that those who hear
the story of Jesus will embrace
him and have the courage to
share their faith to multiply the
Body of Christ.

PRAY

Contined on back



Would you like to receive our team’s ongoing prayer requests via email?  
If so, visit GlobalRecordingsUSA.org/Pray or contact our office at 888.444.7872.

■ �We pray together for all those missionaries who may be struggling in their efforts, who might
need the resources of GRN but do not know about them yet. Strengthen them, and help them
discover these tools to help them tell the story of Jesus in every language.

■ �As we prepare our hearts to welcome the Newborn King this Christmas, let us pray together for
all those who do not yet know the peace and joy of Christ. May this season draw them into the
story of Jesus and may they find hope in his birth.

■  And lastly, we thank God for all the missionaries, partners, donors, prayer warriors, and friends  
like you around the world. This broad network of brothers and sisters in Christ allows us to fulfill 
our mission to tell the story of Jesus in every language. Thank you for coming alongside us. We 
pray that God will bless you abundantly in the new year and continue to unite us together in 

prayer and action to accomplish his will.


